'Ib TETRATECH

December 02, 2016

Mr. John Clink, PE
City Of Norman
201 West Gray
Norman, OK 73069

RE: Engineer’s Recommendation to Award 12'" Avenue SE Water Line Relocation Bid Number 1617-28
Dear Mr. Clink,
On December 1, 2016, six {6) bids were received for the above referenced project. We have reviewed the bid

tabulation for the construction of the above referenced project. The bids, as was read in the bid opening, are
summarized as follows:

BIDDER NAME TOTAL BID
Cimarron Construction Company, LLC $118,200.00
Cobalt Construction, Inc. 5107,874.40
Hammer Construction, Inc. 578,487.60
Patriot Construction Services, Inc. $108,526.00
Central Contracting Services, Inc. $77,118.00
Grooms & Pollard Utility Services, LLC $205,390.00

Central Contracting Services is the apparent low bidder with a total bid of $77,118.00. The unit prices
submitted by the low bidder appear to be reasonable and represent a good value for the City of Norman. We
have reviewed Central Contracting gualifications Statement and found out that they have served City of
Norman multiple times in the past. We believe they are well qualified for this project and their service will
meet City of Norman requirements.

We recommend that the construction contract for the above referenced project be awarded to the low bidder,
Central Contracting Services, Inc. If you have any questions or require further detail, please do not hesitate to
call.

Sincerely,

b ¢
Sumesh KC, P.E.
Project Manager

Tetra Tech, Inc.

Tetra Tech
119 N Robinson Ave, Ste 700, Oklahoma City, OK 73102
Tel: 405.606.8600 Fax: 405.606.8601
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